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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act allows for some doctors or people like doctors to be told when a patient overdoses
on a drug. (Flesch Readability Score: 68.0).

Authorizes the Oregon Health Authority or a third party to provide electronic notification to a
practitioner in certain circumstances when the practitioner's patient has a fatal or nonfatal overdose.
Limits the use and retention of practitioner information.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.

Sunsets January 1, 2028.
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